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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 19th FEBRUARY 2013 
 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister state what correspondence, if any, has been entered in to during the course of 
the past 3 years with a view to establishing a mutual driving licence exchange scheme between 
Jersey and Romania?' 
 
 
Answer 
 

Normally, the approach is made by the other jurisdiction - there has been no approach from 
Romania.  However, at a meeting at the Department for Transport in London, last November, 
Jersey asked representatives of the Driver and Vehicle Licensing Agency to approach all new 
EU/EEA jurisdictions to recognise Jersey licences for mutual exchange. 

 


